
Saturday, March 25, 2017 

Katherine McWilliams 
Office ofWater Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Litttle Rock, AR 72118-5317 

Subject: I support C&H Hog Farm 

------- ---------------------

I know you have received many messages asking you to deny the permit for C&H Hog Farm. The opposition is 
passionate but the science is on the side of C&H Hog Farm. They have proved that they value the environment 
and they care about the Buffalo River. It's time for the state to stand up for the farmer. Grant their permit and let 
them farm! 

Sincerely, 

Jack Norton 
17734 Vineyard Rd 
Canehill, AR 72717 
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